
April 27,2007 

Councilwoman Joyce Streator 
District 1 
1 17 E. Colorado Blvd. 6* Floor 
Pasadena, California 9 1 105 

Dear Councilwoman Streator, 

The opportunity to serve the community on the Arts and Culture Commission for the past 
five years has been both informative and rewarding. 1 have discovered that carrying out 
the business of our great city requires much time and energy on the part of all city 
officials. I applaud the work that you have done as well as the dedication of the Cultural 
Aflliiirs staff and my ~ U O W  cmtnkioners. 

Although, my term is scheduled to end in 2008, I will only be able to serve through June 
30, 2007. I appreciate both the support and emmuragemem! that you have provided 
during my term. The ex+- has Iefk me a better person. 

Congratulations on your twelve years of devoted service to the city. Your voice has been 
an advocate for change and progress. Your presence will be greatly missed. 

Sincerely, 

Bettye S. Holliday 
Chair 
Arts and Culture Commission 


